
        
    

KING’S KORNER 

Dear Fellow Lions, 
Welcome to the New Year for the 

Springfield Lions Club. We are coming off a 
successful chicken BBQ in June and our 4

th
 

of July Parade last Monday. The weather 
cooperated and a great time was had by all. Thank you 4

th
 

of July Committee people. I look forward to the coming 
year and working with my board and all of the 
committees to ensure a successful year.  

As we enter the 2016-2017 fiscal year we will be 
assessing the budgets and looking at the recipients of our 
fund raising efforts. We will also continue to look at the 
vendors for our activities – be it printing, awards, and 
services rendered etc., to ensure we are receiving an 
equitable and quality product for our money.  
Our first board meeting of the year will be held on 
July12th in conjunction with our Lions BBQ at Past 
President Jim Cavallaro’s house at 5:30p.m. All Lions are 
invited and welcome- please alert Diane Harrington if you 
are attending. 

One of the items on the agenda is the location of 
our dinner meetings. Many members have expressed 
dissatisfaction with the quality of the meals we are 
receiving at Springfield Country Club. We have held 2 
meetings at Anthony’s Ristorante in Drexel Hill and need 
to make a decision, with our reduced dinner meetings for 
July and August. Now is a good time to vote for the 
coming year’s location. Please determine tour preferred 
location and reach out to Joe Saunders, 1

st
 Vice President 

with your choice, if you are not attending the BBQ on July 
12

th
.   Joe can be reached by email or cell phone: Email: 

crozerjo@comcast.net or Cell phone: 610-246-8226 
I am looking at all the committee chairmen & 

assignments for members for 2016-2017 and will be 
reaching out to members and committee chairs in the 
near future. Our Beacon Lodge trips are July 16

th
 and 

returning July 26
th

. I if you are available, please reach out 
to Jerry McCabe. 
 
Yours in Service, 

Kathy Lawless 

 

NEXT DINNER MEETING 

 
July 12th – 5:30 PM  

 
Annual Boad Meeting - Cookout  

Dress Code Casual 
Cost will be divided amongst 

attendees 
 

at Jim Cavallaro’s House 
317 Rambling Way 

Springfield 
 

Don’t forget your cancelled stamps! 
 

IMPORTANT! NOTIFY DIANE HARRINGTON IF YOU ARE 

ATTENDING EITHER BY EMAIL (jimaharri35@yahoo.com ) 
OR PHONE (610-544-5274) 

 

LIONS’ CALENDAR 

July 12  Board mtg and picnic (one mtg in July) 
July 16  Beacon Lodge, escort campers to Beacon 

Lodge.  Meet at SCC 7AM to car pool to 
Overbrook 

July 21  Breakfast meeting, 8:10 AM, Red Iron 
American Pub 

July 26  Beacon Lodge, escort campers back from 
Beacon Lodge.  Meet at 7:30 AM to car pool 
to Overbrook 

Aug 2 Springfield Night Out.  Lions will participate. 
Aug 3 Board mtg, St. Matthews, 6:30 PM 
Aug 10 Rose Tree Park Program – Army Band & 

Eyeglass collection 

Lions' Lines 
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Aug 16  Dinner meeting (one meeting in August) -
date is correct 

 

BEACON LODGE TRIP 

Chair Jerry McCabe says things are all arranged for our 
annual trip in July to escort campers to Beacon Lodge on 
Saturday, July 16th.  We will car pool from the SCC at 
7AM to the Overbrook School for the Blind.  The return 
trip is Tuesday, July 26th.  We will car pool from the SCC 
at 7:30 AM to Overbrook.  Please call Jerry and volunteer 
for this service project (610-543- 8481). 
 

JULY 4TH CELEBRATION 

 

 
George Bonadio’s name was placed on the Springfield 

Volunteer Memorial as an Exemplary Volunteer on July 4
th

.   

 

 
George was also the Grand Marshal in the parade. 

 

 
Lion Tim Folkomer shows his moves in the parade. 

 

JULY BOARD MEETING & PICNIC 

 

The annual July board meeting and cookout will be 

held at Jim Cavallaro’s house on July 12
th

, 317 

Rambling Way, Springfield and will start at 5:30 PM.  

The cost will be split between those present.  Don’t 

forget to bring your chair! 

 

 
Charity representatives present at our Health & Welfare Night. 

 

 

 

 

LIONS’ LINES 

Remember, past Lions Lines are available on our web site, 

www.springfieldlionsclub.org.  Please send all material for the Lions’ Lines to 

Walt Young.  Email is preferred (wtcayoung@verizon.net).  Material must be 

received no later than the Wednesday before the dinner meeting and may be 

edited for space and content. 

 

 


